ST. CHARLES OPTIMIST CLUB





VOLUME 17 ISSUE 9 JUNE 2017

CLUB OFFICERS

President
Dr. Jeff Marion
636 443-4032
President-Elect
Jack Ross
314 287-0569
Vice President
Gerry Prinster
314 973-2928
Secretary
Ellen Parker
636 441-6857
Trassurer
David Borgmeyet

Dr. Jeff Marion BOARD MEMBERS

Past-President

(Two-year Term)
Mark Cook
314 520-0913
Joe Gegg
636 946-5670
Paul Hanser
314 397-8280
(One-year Term)
Shelly Reuther
636 940-8740
Larry Kraft
636 447-3093
Alan Suit
314 330-4838

EASTERN MO. DISTRICT OFFICERS

Governor Lister Florence elby.06@gmail.com 573 647-1268

Secretary-Treasurer
Sheryl Parker
optimistsheryl2016@gmail.com

Lt. Governor, Zone 8 Cyndy Schwab cyndyschwab@yahoo.com

* * * *
EDITOR Roger Depper
314 630-7442
arogerd@sbcglobal.net

Asst. Editor Jean Kent 636 946-1331 jeanietravel@charter.net

Mailing Address
Optimist Club - St. Charles
P.O. Box 234
St. Charles. MO 63302



CLUB RECOGNIZES SCHOLARSHIP AWARDEES & FIRST RESPONDERS



On Tuesday, May 9th, the club honored the Scholarship awardees at our noon luncheon. Event chairman, Mike Ebert, introduced the students and shared with the club the student's university of choice and plans for the future. The awardees were: Tiffany Machens, Sarah Turner, Sarah Bathe, Daylan Rosemann, and David Holbrook III. Thanks, Mike for the extra effort to be a "Friend of Youth."



On Tuesday, May 16th, the club recognized our community's first responders at our noon luncheon. Event chairman, Jack Ross, introduced the officers, their supervisors and family members attending. The officers recognized were from the St. Charles City Police force, the SCCounty Police force and the SCCounty Sheriff's department. Pictured officers are: Shawn Rackhaus, Jeff Ochs, Shane Fineran, Jim Meyer, and Christopher Duke. Thanks, Jack for leading the club in showing our "Respect for Law" and the officers who serve.

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Please get out and promote our Golf Tournament on June 5th. We need more teams, sponsors and workers! Jeff

PUNDMANN FORD FEST A SUCCESS

Mark Cook, event chairman, was pleased to report a great day for the event. A profit of \$3216 was realized and fifteen dedicated members represented the club and served the participants. Thanks to Mark for organizing the affair and seeing that everything ran like clockwork. And a big thank you to Pundmann Ford and Rick Pundmann for the opportunity.





Student friends of Fred McGinley, Roger Deppe and Shelly Reuther prepare for the

noon rush.



Noon-time cooks, Joe

Gegg and Gerry

Prinster prepare for

the crowd and they

did an excellent job.

DON'T FORGET TO SIGN UP TO SERVE

Golf Torunament (June 5th) Bear Creek Course, Wentzville - Major fund raiser.

Fishing Derby (June 17th) This is one of the most rewarding activities experienced by the club.

Mustang Club Show (August 5th) This activity gives our club an opportunity to "pay back" the goodwill generated by our co-sponsoring the Pundmann Ford Fest in May.

BIRTHDAYS

Cheryl Graber-Young 6/8
Rich Krill 6/14
Ellen Parker 6/17
ANNIVERSARIES

Steve/Linda Harker 6/2
Rich/Marge Green 6/10
Mike/Connie Ebert 6/10
Roger/Audrey Deppe 6/12
Ellen/Jack Parker 6/15
Andrew/Lynn Stewart6/16
Dale/Dee Westby 6/18
Joe/Barb Gegg 6/28
Joe/Gerri Kloeppel 6/30

PROGRAMS

Tuesday 6/6

Steve Ehlmann
County Executive

Tuesday 6/13

Cheryl Graber-Young
SC Caps
Tuesday 6/20
TBA
Tuesday 6/27
NO MEETING
AND

NO MEETING ON

Tuesday, July 4th



FRIEND OF YOUTH